AUSTRALIAN BROADCASTING COMMISSION
MELBOURNE, VICTORIA

Gary Foley,

Aboriginal Health Service,
229 Gertrude Street,
FITZROY 3065,

26th April, 1982,

Dear Gary,

I've been meaning to thank you for your phone call after my T.V.
interview with Beatrice Faust and then yesterday morning I caught your interview

with Jock Rankin on "Sunday".

I suppose by now you must be used to having your comments chopped up
by film clips etc., yet despite that you put the '"peaceful protest™ point across
very well. Many people still don't realise how easy it is to have their comments
neutralised by bad media presentation and sgihis makes your handling of the

§

situation all the more admirable!

I wish you continued success and thanks once again for taking the
trouble to phone apathetic "aunty". The A.B.C. does sometimes actually take a

little notice if enough people call,

Yours sincerely,

t
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Dagmar Strauss.
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